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This	new	higher	recommended	rate	is	an	improvement.	But	more	should	be	
done.		
	
I	think	that	a	decent	minimum	rate	should	be	regulated	rather	than	
recommended.	And	the	rate	should	take	into	account	network,	health	and	
environmental	benefits	of	grid-connected	solar	systems.	This	happens	in	many	
other	jurisdictions	and	should	also	happen	here.	
	
Emma	Rooksby		
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